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Recommendations 

Believing that the elimination of the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography can be facilitated by adopting a holistic approach, a national child helpline can serve as a key strategic tool in this holistic approach to child protection.

Maldives is in the process of starting a 4-digit (1412) toll-free helpline for children and has plans to launch the service by the end of 2008. With the government of the republic of Maldives’ support for the establishment of this service, the child helpline in Maldives has the potential to answer over 2,700 calls annually from across the islands with the current technological infrastructure
. 

To reach this number of children, the government should: 

· Collaborate with NGOs in Maldives to work towards establishing a child helpline.

· Collaborate with telecoms regulator and providers in the Maldives to ensure the newly allocated number 1412 for the child helpline is toll-free for both the helpline and the caller, calling from all phones (fixed lines and mobile phones) and public phone

· Provide core funding and other support to establish and maintain the service.

· Ensure that the helpline is nationally accessible from all the atolls and overtime is a 24-hour service.

· Ensure the helpline primarily caters to the needs of children.

· Facilitate the collaboration of the helpline with other child-focused NGOs and state alliances, such as the police, health, and social welfare systems to enhance its intervention and follow-up model; thus ensuring the long-term rehabilitation of children in need of care and protection.

· Ensure the child helpline has an outreach component for the most marginalised child, and allocate funds to provide services in non-accessible areas. 

· Collaborate with NGOs to ensure that children are aware of and can access the helpline.

Background 

CHI is working closely with the Ministry of Gender and Family (Child and Family Protection Authority) to start a child helpline. Maldives has secured the toll free number (1412) for the child helpline and is partnering with Dhiraagu and Watanya (Maldives’ Telecommunications service providers) with the aim to provide the service throughout the country. Majority of the groundwork in setting up the service is complete. It is anticipated the Child Helpline would be launched by end 2008.
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Fax: + 31 (0)20 638 7655 

www.childhelplineinternational.org  
� These figures are based on a study by McKinsey and data by the International Telecom Union (2007 data) and Unicef (2005 data).
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